
HB 941 -- AMBULANCE SERVICES

SPONSOR: Hansen

This bill allows the Department of Health and Senior Services to
promulgate rules requiring network service agreements with health
insurance carriers in their service areas, as they relate to air
ambulance licenses.

The bill specifies that health carriers and managed care plans must
pay benefits directly to ground ambulance services. Current law
does not specify that the ambulance services must be ground
ambulance services.

The bill prohibits an air ambulance provider from soliciting or
selling a subscription agreement for their services or for the
billing of their services.


